From: Sent: To: Subject:	Alex Constable 02 March 2018 13:12 Londonplan Draft New London Plan
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Follow up Completed
Dear London Plan To	eam
I am concerned that there is not enough protection for youth clubs in the plan, just acknowledgement of the vital role they play in communities.	
Last year my community rallied to protect Danson Youth Centre but I am personally concerned that the Draft Plan will hasten its replacement by flats. It has been there for generations now and is precious to children and parents alike.	
I would like to see C belt is not enough.	Community Asset added to the list of considerations: privacy, heritage, biodiversity and green
Yours sincerely	
Alex Constable (Mrs)	
This message has be	een scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.
• • •	ontrol.com/sr/nszWMhZfK0PGX2PQPOmvUnWT5wH6X0A!3io15dbdA38HCQEKjrko+vVPrCpIvwaS jbsImtQ== to report this email as spam.